
1490 Kilocycles 

P.O. Box 627 

Telephone 2802 - 2803 

HAROLD E. VAN `NAGENEN, General Manger 

PROVO, UTAH 

February 27, 1950 

Dear Ir. Geary, 

Congratulations! This letter VERIFIES your reception of this 
Station on Monday morning January 16, 1950 at the time specified in 
your courteous report. 

Speaking for the entire staff and management on this station, 
we sincerely appreciate your response to our Dx program and are 
grateful for the privilege of serving the Newark News Radio Club 
in this capacity. 

Our rig consists of PP 805's modulating PP 810's in the final 
amplifier. Our studio equipment is Raytheon throughout. Our antenna 
is a single grounded quarter -wave Marconi with 120 1801 ground radials 
of copper wire plus a 301 square ground screen. We are on the air 
from 0700 to 2j.00 MST daily with occasional special tests such as 
the one which you heard. 

Regards to you, good luck and good hunting, always 

73's 

Dick Foreman 

Dallin Oaks 

Jerry Winingar 
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